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Houston Area Glass Association is pleased to announce that Trina Polaniec  with RAM 
Industries (formerly with Craftsman Fabricated Glass) received the 2009 Glass 
Professional of the Year Award.  
  
The presentation was made at the quarterly membership meeting on January 14, 2010 in 
Houston, Texas.  Denise Lewis with Spring Glass & Mirror (2008 Glass Professional) 
presented Trina with the award. Trina has dedicated countless hours to HAGA as 2009 
Treasurer. She has been dedicated to marketing and coordinating HAGA events in the 
Houston area.  Congratulations Trina! 
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Pictured: Mattie Carrillo, David Ozment, Terri Gilmore 

2010 MISSION STATEMENT 

"The mission of the Houston Area Glass Association (HAGA) is to maximize the benefit of membership by 
providing members with the information and support they need to make a difference in the glass industr y."  

 

Houston Area Glass Association awarded two special members with 
appreciation awards at the quarterly membership meeting on January 14, 2010 
in Houston, Texas.  
  
David Ozment (Binswanger), 2009 HAGA President, recognized Mattie 
Carrillo  (JC Glass) and Terri Gilmore  (Vitro) with Board Member appreciation 
awards for their years of service to HAGA.  Mattie and Terri dedicated 
countless hours to promoting and growing the association over the last few 
years! 

Pictured: Trina Polaniec, Denise Lewis 

HOUSTON AREA GLASS ASSOCIATION  
17774 Cypress Rosehill #220, Cypress, TX  77429  *  Phone/Fax 281-290-0190  * www.houstonglass.org 
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All editions of the quarterly newsletter are available online: 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br owse&id=10399&pageid=53   
 
This will be the last issue that is mailed to membe rs . 
If you wish to continue to receive a copy in the mail, contact our office at   
houstonaga@sbcglobal.net  and email your name and mailing address. 
 
If others in your company would like to receive emails from HAGA please register at: 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br owse&id=10399&pageid=27   
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Thank you for your support as HAGA donated clothing and toys to 
a family in need during the holidays!  The children enjoyed 
showing off their new backpacks. 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

April 8, 2010 
Quarterly Meeting 6:30 – 8:30 pm 
Crowne Plaza – 290 @ Pinemont 
Motivational speaker:  Jim McIngvale  
                 (also known as “Mattress Mack”) 
Reservations required:  houstonaga@sbcglobal.net 
 
April 15 - 16, 2010 
TexPO – free admission to all members 
http://www.usglassmag.com/texpo/ 
April 15 – Texas Hold’Em Tournament $100 
                 Sponsor $500 
April 15 – River Barge Cruise (additional fee) 
April 16 – Breakfast Awards Ceremony (additional fee) 
Email houstonaga@sbcglobal.net for registration form 
 
May 2010 
Meet the Contractors Fundraiser 
 
June 2010 
No meeting 
 
July 8, 2010 
Dinner meeting 
Vendor tabletop expo  
 
August 2010 
Meet the Local Elected Officials/Fundraiser  
 
September 9, 2010 
Party on the Patio  
 
October 14, 2010 
Dinner meeting – Halloween Social  
 
November 2010 
“Shattering Hunger” Food Drive 
 
December 2010 
Wreaths Across America and Social  
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Thank you to Kane, Armanda and Nick, members of the Klein 
Collins High School Junior Air Force ROTC program, for their 
participation in this community service project. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 

  

  

 

 

 
Houston Area Glass 

Association 
 

Profit & Loss 
January - December 2009  
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The first 2 months of my tenure as President of the HAGA, I have 
seen and heard a lot about how things were done in the past.  The 
interesting part of these conversations is that, it seems this board is 
meeting with favorable approval from the membership with the 
changes we have made and programs, which have been scheduled 
for 2010. 
 
The most concerning issue I hear is the phase, “What has HAGA 
done for me or my company and why should I be a mem ber or 
support the  TGA or HAGA in any way ?”  This statement is almost 
verbatim with everyone that comments to me about this subject.  I am 
starting to believe there is someone in the membership or outside of 
the membership that is handing out talking points, apposing anyone to 
be a member of the TGA or HAGA.  
 
On February 27th,  a few of this organization’s members, along with 
local IUPAT 88, at our invitation, met in a Pasadena parking lot, ate a 
donut or a breakfast taco, drank a cup of coffee and then set out to 
help those less fortunate.  These men and women, Glaziers and 
Owners, union and nonunion, Vendors, and Sales people, employed 
and UNEMPLOYED, came together for the common good of their 
community.  So, the next time someone asks me that question, my 
answer will be “Pride. ”  Pride, in knowing you are a member of an 
association that organizes such events, and you can be a part of that 
type of a group.  You can’t buy that anywhere .  
 
Gratefully yours, 
Richard McCormack 
President, HAGA 
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BOARD MEMBERS FOR 2010 
 
President  
Richard McCormack - JC Glass……………….. (713- 777-1068) 
 
Vice President  
David Corbello – Cardinal Glass……………… (409- 835- 4010) 
 
Past President  
David Ozment – Binswanger…………………….(281-229-9191) 
 
Secretary  
James Emmert - Dauphin Sales……………,.…( 713-522-3418) 
 
Treasurer  
Denise Lewis - Spring Glass & Mirror……....,,,...(281-353-1100) 
 
Mario Lopez - MI Glass………………………......(713-849-4141) 
Vic Huvelle – Associated Insurance Advisors….(281-501-6501) 
Trina Polaniec - RAM Industries.........................(281-495-9056) 
Stanley Ramirez - Lone Star Glass Company..(713- 661- 0091) 
Curtis Murphy - Dynamic Glass……….………..(713- 895-0080) 
Dave Bridges - Arch Aluminum……….………...(800- 348-0282) 
 

Pictured (L to R): Vic Huvelle, Kathryn Williams 
(Non-Board Member, Newsletter Chair), David 
Ozment, Denise Lewis, James Emmert, Curtis 
Murphy, Richard McCormack and David Corbello.  
 Not in photo: Mario Lopez, Stanley Ramirez, Dave 
Bridges, and Trina Polaniec 

Membership Chair  
Eddy Russell 
President, Sunset Glass Tinting 
(281) 494-7161 
eddy@sunsetglasstinting.com 
 
Safety Committee Chair  
Rick Newnom 
President, Hou-Tex Glass and Mirror 
(713) 777-0748 
rick@houtexglass.com 
 
Newsletter Chair  
Kathryn Williams 
Associated Insurance Advisors 
281-501-6503 
kathryn@aiainc.net 
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El Tropicano Holiday Inn Riverwalk  
San Antonio, Texas  
April 15-16 
 

 

Houston Area Glass Association (HAGA)  is working with TGA to secure sponsors for 
the Tournament.   
 
Your $500 table sponsorship includes the opportunity to deal at your table.  
 
Tickets $100 per person – all proceeds benefit TGA 
 
Contact David Ozment, 281 229 9191, or email houstonaga@sbcglobal.net  to sponsor.  
 
Details: 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br owse&id=10399&pageid=28  
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From the desk of NGA  can be found online under 
Resources 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br
owse&id=10399&pageid=30  
 
Membership Benefits  
Discounts for all Houston members: 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br
owse&id=10399&pageid=32  
 
FedEX discounts  
 
Five Star Merchant Services - Discounted credit car d 
processing services (see below for additional info)  
 

 
Five Star Merchant Services  is proud to be a Preferred 
Service Provider of the Houston Area Glass Association.   
We are honored to be chosen as the “Official Provider of 
Bankcard Transaction Services” for HAGA.  We offer 
exclusive, low-cost rates for HAGA members and will provide 
a free, no obligation Rate Analysis and Cost Comparison to 
give you straight forward, real-time answers about your 
current processing costs.   
Plus, we give back to HAGA a percentage of every 
processing dollar spent by participating members as part of 
our Referral Partner Agreement with the Association.   
We help save you money on your Credit Card Processing 
and help HAGA grow by giving back.   
 
Now that’s what a partnership is all about.  
 
For more information contact: 
John Alexander  
Five Star Merchant Services  
713-784-3600 (office) 
713-865-0853 (cell)  
johna@fivestarmerchant.com   
 
 

February 27, 2010 

Thanks to everyone that participated in 
this worthwhile event! 

Here are some of the stories……… 

The 1st house we went to the lady only had 
general repairs-no broken windows.  We 
had called her to tell her we were on the 
way so she had my guy’s phone number.  
When we got there we talked with her and 
she was telling us how desperately she 
needs help-but not on windows. Later she 
called Keith, obviously got his number from 
caller ID.  She was in tears saying she had 
been praying someone would come and 
help her and then we showed up.  She 
really wants/needs someone’s help.  

Then our 2nd ticket for the truck I followed, 
we called the house and she wouldn’t 
answer.  We went by there anyway and the 
neighbor grabbed us and said I think you 
are looking for me.  Anyway, ended up he 
has an IG unit w/ burglar bars that needs to 
be measured.  Dynamic glass pulled up 
and asked why we were doing their ticket.  
LOL.  They had this neighbor and we had 
the one next door.  Anyway we measured 
the IG and we fixed our original ticket as 
well (the one that at first wouldn’t answer).  
Then neighbor started calling neighbor.  By 
2:00 we had done 10 houses in that area.  
We called our other 2 trucks to that area to 
help.  They were so appreciative!  It was a 
great feeling.  

Check out photos of your fellow glaziers 
in action at the link below!!  

 
http://share.shutterfly.com/action/welco

me?sid=3AZtmzFq5YsXO  
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Thank you to all who have renewed/joined TGA/Houston chapter 
this year! 

 
We appreciate your support!! 

 
A current list is available online:  
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br owse&id
=10399&pageid=56  
 
Copies of the Membership Brochure and TGA/Houston application 
are available online: 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=br owse&id
=10399&pageid=32  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Co From ASAtoday February 4, 2010  
Vol. 12, No. 5       
 
Duty-to-Defend and Trust Fund Obligations at Issue in 
New SLDF Cases 
 
In keeping with its long-standing tradition of fighting to 
protect subcontractors’ rights across the country, ASA 
tapped its Subcontractors Legal Defense Fund to file legal 
briefs in two potentially precedent-setting cases. On Jan. 
25, 2010, ASA and ASA of New Mexico filed an amici 
curiae, or “friends of the court,” brief with the New Mexico 
Court of Appeals arguing that an "additional insured" 
provision may not be used to circumvent New Mexico's 25-
year-old anti-indemnity law. In the case, Nationwide Mutual 
Insurance Company v. L.C.I.2, Inc., general contractor 
L.C.I.2 argued that a subcontractor’s insurance carrier, 
Nationwide, must defend and indemnify it as an “additional 
insured” in a lawsuit filed by an injured employee of the 
subcontractor. At trial, Nationwide argued that it had no 
“duty to defend” because the injuries arose entirely from the 
general contractor’s acts and omissions. The trial court 
found that Nationwide did have a duty to defend the general 
contractor. ASA and ASANM urged the appeals court to 
“reverse the trial court decision as it ignores the clear 
direction from the Legislature and as it is contrary to the 
express public policy” of New Mexico. 
In Wisconsin, ASA filed a “friend of the court” brief asking 
the state’s Supreme Court to uphold the state’s 
Construction Trust Fund Statute. In the case, KBS 
Construction v. McCullough Plumbing, Inc., general 
contractor KBS and subcontractor McCullough got into a 
dispute on a condominium project and KBS stopped paying 
McCullough. After completing a majority of its work, 
McCullough left the job, and KBS later sued. During 
litigation, the subcontractor prevailed and was awarded its 
contract amount. However, the general contractor had not 
set up a statutorily required trust account for funds due to 
McCullough, preventing the subcontractor from collecting 
the judgment. The lower court shielded the general 
contractor from liabilities for the trust fund, asserting that the 
subcontractor had to prove “criminal theft” to recover 
payment owed to it. In its brief, ASA asserted that "there are 
many subcontractors working in Wisconsin , relying on the 
trust fund statute to safeguard them against 
misappropriation of funds, rightfully belonging to them, by 
prime contractors." Furthermore, in requiring a 
subcontractor to prove criminal theft "the court of appeals 
upheld not only a clearly erroneous finding of fact, but a 
dangerous one" that would impose a burden of proof 
irrelevant to the civil proceedings. For more information, 
visit http://www.sldf.net or contact ASA at 
GovernmentRelations@asa-hq.com.  (Used with permission 
from the American Subcontractors Association) 
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http://www.facebook.com/houston.association?ref=profile 
 

BECOME A FAN AND JOIN US!!! 
 

HAGA receives updates from NGA and TCA 



 

 
 
       
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DERON PATTERSON 
Deron Patterson, Performance Glazing Sr. Account and 

Architect Manager for southern Texas and Mexico territory 
has recently passed the LEED Green Associate 

examination.   This is an important credential, in that it 
demonstrates Deron’s and PPG’s leadership in the green 
building marketplace, as well as being a knowledgeable 

resource for architects, engineers, and contractors. 
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Thanks to all who participated in our tournament 
fundraiser!! 

 
Visit the website for a list of winners!  

 
http://www.houstonglass.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=

browse&id=10399&pageid=28 
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April 8, 2010 

Crowne Plaza Northwest 
 

6:30 pm – Social 
7:00 pm – Dinner 

7:30 pm – Presentation 
 

Speaker:  
Jim McIngvale 

(also known as “Mattress Mack”) 
 

Topic:  
Motivation in a Recession 

 
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

Watch for the evite in your e-mail to RSVP or 
reply with Name, Company and Attendees to 

houstonaga@sbcglobal.net 



Houston Area Glass Association 
17774 Cypress Rosehill #220 
Cypress, TX 77429 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

  

HAGA Newsletter  Advertising  
Level of advertising sponsorship,  
Camera ready artwork requested. 
 
Contact: Dorothy Gurka, 281-290-0190, 
dgurka@dgurka.com , houstonaga@sbcglobal.net 
 
____ Business Card ($200 for the year) 
Pro-rated rates for 2010 apply 
 
____ Quarter Page ($250 for the year) 
Pro-rated rates for 2010 apply 
 
____ Half Page ($350 for the year) 
Pro-rated rates for 2010 apply 
 
Visit us online for sponsor ads: 
http://www.houstonglass.org/  
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